

From the Lockey, Glaum, Cho & Pepper practice:

HI and hope you had a great week during the Christmas holidays virtually communicating with friends and family. "Peace on earth, good will to men". Now the New Year comes. WELCOME 2021!

Thanks to all of you for your great contributions during 2020, one to remember. We all have and periodically face adversity, and we did well, particularly this past year. How we face adversity defines who we are as individuals and as a nation. Again, I am proud to say, JOB WELL DONE!

As the apprehensions and anxiety pass into 2021, we have to adjust to the changes in our lives and daily activities which have occurred over the past year and carefully examine and consider, from this experience, what we accept or reject for the future. I look forward to doing that as soon as possible, when safe to do so. This includes many new ways of delivering healthcare, some better some worse.

I want to thank each and every one of you for first, keeping yourself and your family safe, second, for keeping the office staff safe, and third, for "stepping up to the plate and delivering a home run". You're the best and we're very proud of all of you. Again, many thanks!

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE, THE BEST OF THE BEST AND PROUD WE ARE AND PROUD I AM OF ALL OF YOU!

With warm regards, Dick

Richard F. Lockey, M.D.

Distinguished University Health Professor

Joy McCann Culverhouse Chair of Allergy and Immunology

Professor of Medicine, Pediatrics and Public Health

Division of Allergy and Immunology

Department of Internal Medicine

University of South Florida Morsani College of Medicine